
 

Community Notices 

Patoka Swimming Pool Working Bee 
All hands on deck!  It’s time to clean out the pool again.   

Working Bee 1pm on Sunday 3rd November.  

Bring scrubbing brushes, brooms, gardening tools. 

Two new shade sails will also be installed during the working bee so please bring shovels etc to assist with 

this.  Kids welcome to help too. 

Any enquiries, please contact Rob 8398826 or Jo 8398804. 

 

Patoka Rural Fire Force 
The Patoka Rural Fire Force will be holding their annual fireworks display on Friday 8th November at 7pm 

in the paddock west of Poulton’s home (below the house).   

Entry donation towards the new fire shed, fireworks and sausage sizzle supplied. 

 

 

Home For Sale 
Puketitiri Road 

Set in farm park with 1.51 Ha of land,  

4 bedrooms, master with ensuite, 2 living areas,  

Indoor/outdoor flow, opening onto an established 

garden. 

2 large sheds and a lock up shed. 

Phone 8398806 or 021468115. 

 

 

For Sale 
Large weaner pigs for sale—$80. 

Phone Willie on 8398999. 

 

Patoka Training Day 
National Certificate in Milk Quality – Stage Two Advanced 

11th November 2013 

695 Hawston Road, Patoka 

9.30-2.30pm. $290.00 

Free BBQ Lunch Provided  

Register today with Pippa 0272168865 or pippa.dixon@primaryito.ac.nz. 

 

NZ Post Cricket (Taradale CC) 
The NZ Post (formerly 'Milo') ‘Have A Go’ Cricket Program is about to begin at Taradale Park on Monday 

nights. 

This is for yr 3 and yr 4 boys and girls who want to have lots of fun while learning the basics of cricket.  

It will run for 6 weeks in term 4 and a further 6 weeks in term 1 next year (12 sessions in total).  

The first session is Monday 11th November from 5pm to 6pm.  

Children who attended last year are welcome to re-attend. The cost is $55. This includes hats, bats, balls and 

other giveaways.  

Any enquiries, please contact Baden Wilton on 0224223360 or badenwilton@gmail.com 

Or, please feel free to turn up and register on Monday 11th Nov at 5pm 

Parents & Friends 4x4 Madness Comedy Show 
See the attached flyer for all the information for the Comedy Show and 4x4 Trek.   

Payments for the Comedy Show can come in now and either be sent along to school or to Rachel Train.  

Please ensure your payments are in a named envelope and cash is preferred. 

Tuesday October 22nd saw the entire school head off of to Meeanee School for 

the Meeanee 7s event. This is an annual event and was certainly a lot of fun. The 

graphic at the top might suggest that the sausage sizzle was the real highlight, 

but I can assure you this was not the case.  

Seeing our children running, kicking, passing and having fun was the real 

highlight. I loved the way the junior teams worked together and the seniors 

mixed with the other schools.  The spirit of fair play shone through in many of 

the games I got to see. 

At the end of the day I had the chance to talk with many of our children and to 

ask them how they had gone. They were all able to relay the success of the day 

which was evidence that the spirit of competition is certainly alive. I commented 

to one parent that our students certainly demonstrate a high skill level in sport. 

Thank you to all of the parents who stayed for the day and to those who 

assisted with teams and transport.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The spirit of competition is alive! 
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Quote of the Week 

ñDon't practice until 
you get it right. 

Practice until you 

can't get it wrongò. 

Unknown 

T.R.U.E – be true to yourself 

Trustworthiness  Respect  Unity  Excellence Enthusiasm  

You may have noticed the new picnic tables that are now in the school grounds. 

These have been kindly sponsored by the following companies: 

Dannevirke Dairy Supplies Ltd c/o Lance Gundersen 

Don Chapman Builders Ltd, PO Box 309 Morrinsville 

ECOLAB c/o Grant Nicholson 

We would like to acknowledge and thank these companies for 

their support. 

We would also like to thank Nick Dawson for organising these 

sponsors. We hope you get a chance to enjoy the new tables with us. 

A big Patoka thank you!! 
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Last week saw the introduction of the juice in schools programme that is being run by Keri 

McKenzie. It was an amazing sight to see the juices all sitting in their tray ready to go. 

Having tried one myself, I can honestly say that they were very refreshing. I am sure that 

we are all looking forward to the next batch of juices.  

A very big thank you to Keri for her work and to the following people who helped her out 

during the first week. 

¶ Sheryl Thompson—donation of a bag of fruit 

¶ True Earth Organics, Hawkes Bay for discounted prices on 

carrots 

¶ Salvation Army, Taradale for some free lemons 

¶ Cornocopia Organic Shop, Hastings for discounted rates on 

apples 
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Congratulations to Ely Williams who was a member of the Napier West  

C Grade Representative rugby team. This team won all their games in their grade in their 

tournament. 

Congratulations to 

Week 1 of the Juice programme - Yum! 

Over the last 3 weeks we seem to have gathered an extraordinary amount of lost 

property.  Considering the fact that we are a small school, I am surprised at the amount 

of lost clothing that is now piling up at school. There is a range of items, many of which I 

am sure are not cheap. We have attempted several times to clear this pile but still seem 

to be able to watch it mount up. It would help us if you could label your child’s clothing 

so that we can distribute it back to it’s owners. Your child’s initials on the collar or on a 

label would certainly be appreciated. We would like to get all of the lost property 

cleared by the end of the year. The current pile has been on display for the children at 

the front of the school. 

Lost Property - we need your help 
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This programme will begin on Tuesday next week and will be running for 3 days a week. 
I can now announce that it is also available for our Year 7 and 8 students. We have 
trained our Year 6 students as milk monitors. They will 
be in charge of stocking the fridge and delivering the 
milk. Fonterra have provided a fridge and special 
recycling bins for this project. At this stage we have 
opted in for a two term trial. I will be sending a note 
home to the Year 7/8 families just to clarify that they 
are interested in taking  part. All milk will be served 
cold to the children. 

Fonterra Milk in Schools 

Up and Coming Events 

Working bee for the community pool Sunday 3rd November 

Juice at school Monday 4th November 

Milk in schools begins Tuesday 5th November 

4x4 Rally and comedy night Saturday 23rd November 

Are you up for a challenge! (Parents and children) 

If you can work out these puzzles, write it on a piece of paper or email it to me. I will put all 
of the correct answers in a hat and draw out a winner who will receive a prize.  

principal@patoka.schoolzone.net.nz 

Good luck!!  (Last newsletters answers  = soap and Ton (American spelling) 

 

This week =  

 


